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To Whom it May Concern; 
 
New Horizons Center for People with Special Needs, a 501 © 3 non-profit organization, will host 
its “44th” Annual New Horizons Charity Pro-Am Team Bass Tournament” on Saturday, March 29, 
2025.   The event will take place at Windsor State Park located 699 London Bridge Road, Lake 
Havasu City, AZ.  
  
New Horizons Center for People with Special Needs has been making a difference in the lives of 
individuals with disabilities and their families throughout Lake Havasu City since 1974. As a non-
profit organization, we rely on the support of individual and corporate sponsors like yourself to 
assist us in creating a quality event to raise funds to continue our mission to empower people with 
lifelong disabilities to enjoy life by promoting abilities and respecting personal choice.   
 
New Horizons Center and our partners have accepted the challenge to continue to embrace the 
opportunity for a fuller and more meaning full life.  Will you?  Here is YOUR chance to help this 
worthwhile cause by supporting New Horizons Center.   
 
All proceeds of the event will be used specifically for the individuals we have the privilege to 
support. Most of the members New Horizons Center serves live on a fixed income and don’t have 
the resources for clothing, personal needs, furniture and money for activities out in the 
community.   
 
Through your sponsoring of the organization, you proudly display your support and commitment 
to the most remarkable individuals.  Attached are the various sponsorship levels which allow every 
business, regardless of size or budget, the opportunity to participate in making a difference in the 
lives of our members.  
 
On-behalf of Christie Locatis and New Horizons Center thank you in advance for your consideration, 
your contribution can make a difference in the lives of so many amazing individuals.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to contribute to this worthy cause please complete the 
attached form and/or contact Brooke Russell at brussell@newhorizonsaz.org or 928.855.9392.   
 
Warm Regards, 

 
Brooke Russell 
CEO 
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